
NO SCHOOL BOARD MEETINGS

IN OCTOBER!

MUSD has canceled both October Board Meetings, on Oct. 2 and Oct.

16, due to a lack of a quorum of Board Members.

The cancellation of both Board Meetings in October has significantly

harmed MUSD and its schools, since much school business that needs

Board approval is now on hold.

Doors closed for both October Board Meetings here at Montebello USD. A Board majority was

unable to attend, causing a lack of a quorum.

 

Call to action

HOW IS BARGAINING AFFECTED?

MTA is negotiating the entire 2024-2027 contract  with MUSD.  MTA

presented its Sunshine proposal to MUSD in September so that the

public could be informed that bargaining would begin.  Both our

Sunshine and the district’s were on the Oct. 2 Board Agenda.  Since

the meeting was canceled, they were moved to the Oct. 16 Board

Agenda.  Now they will be moved to the Nov. 6 Agenda.  The district

cannot do any bargaining with MTA until the Sunshine proposals are



made public at a Board Meeting.  By canceling two Board Meetings

back-to-back, the Board of Education is delaying the bargaining

process.
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